
 

     BEARWOOD NEWS 
 

Friday 9th June 2023 

Dear Families 

I hope you all had a brilliant half-term break after we ended last 

half-term so gloriously with the country dancing show to 

parents.  Thank you for coming to see your children and supporting 

the PTA stall, which raised £540!   

We have had a fantastic first week back.  Some of our LKS2 

children participated in a panathlon competition with other schools 

and came third - winning bronze medals.  Well done!  Thank you, 

Mr Bell, for accompanying them. 

Our Year Two children enjoyed an Indian dancing workshop 

yesterday.  As well as it being a part of their topic this term, it was a 

lovely treat after their SATs. 

Thank you to everyone for your donations for the PTA Bag2School 

fundraiser this morning. 

Our Year Sixes have been busy raising funds to support the cost of 

their residential.  The ice-pops stall at the end of the day has been 

very popular.  After school today, children can pay £1 to 'splash the 

teacher', who I believe will be Mr Charlton!  The teacher dress-up 

voting has been postponed until next week, so if your child has not 

yet voted, do send in 50p for a vote. 

Do have a lovely weekend - it is due to be very hot!! 

Best wishes 

Funmi Alder 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Value for the term –  

Creativity 



 Office Notices 

 

  Growth Mindset  

Awards 

 

Sports Star Awards  

• W/C 12th June – Year 1 Phonics Screening Check  

• Tues 13th June – Year 1 Frensham Ponds Trip 

• Tues 13th June – Reception to Bucklebury Farm 

• Thurs 15th June – GRT History Month assembly 

• Sat 17th June – Winnersh Fete  

• W/C 19th June – Year Six residential  

• Thurs 22nd June – Rabbit Class assembly 

• W/C 26th June – Year 6 secondary transition week 

• Thurs 29th June – Beaver Class assembly  

• Fri 30th June – 9am - Prospective Parent Tour 

• Tues 4th July – District Sports – Reddam House 

• Wed 5th July – New Classes – Changeover Day 

• Fri 7th July – Sports Day 

• Mon 10th July – Reports Home 

• Tues 11th July – Yr2 Mosque Visit 

• Thurs 13th July – Parents’ Drop in  

• Fri 14th July – 9am – Prospective Parents’ Tour 

• Mon 17th July – 2pm – Year 6 – Wizard of Oz Production 

 

Beaver – Evangeline 

Rabbit – Liam 

Otters – Lauryane 

Grey Wolf – Milan  

Red Squirrel – Sakina 

Fox – Lucas 

Dormouse – Robin 

Pine Marten – Amelia 

Hedgehog – Armaan 

Wolverine – Madison  

 

 

Beaver – Michelle 

Rabbit – Whole Class 

Otters – Aadya & Hamza 

Grey Wolf – Reinhard 

Red Squirrel – Kaiden 

Fox- Jack + Darren 

Dormouse – Leland 

Pine Marten – Thomas 

Hedgehog – Emily 

Wolverine – Jasgeet 

 

 

 



 

  

WANTED - PARENT VOLUNTEERS 

(especially from the building trade) 

 

We are very keen to replenish our KS1 

playground.  We are aware that some parents 

have already stepped forward to offer.  Our aim 

is to have our KS1 playground looking glorious 

before September.  The shelter is now 

irreparably damaged, and needs to be 

dismantled.  Are there any builders amongst our 

parents who would be able to do the 

work?  Once we get the shelter dismantled, we 

are keen to have some planters along the fence 

boundary for shrubs, which will help to obscure 

the view into the playground.  If any parents 

have any other ideas, please do contact the 

school, send in an email and let us know. 

 

Thank you for donating towards Bag2school. 

We have made £67.00 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

PTA Team 

Hot Weather Warning 

With the hot weather forecasted, please 

ensure your children have the following: 

Hat 

Water bottle 

Suncream (to be administered before school 

only) 

Antihistamines (If required and to be 

administered before school only). 



 

 

 

  

Weekly Updates! 

For pictures and information on what each class has been doing this week or 

enrichment activities that have taken place please click on the year group below or visit 

the school gallery. 

Nursery  

Reception  

Year 1 

Year 2 

Years 3 and 4 

Years 5 and 6 

School Gallery 

Winnersh Fete – Saturday 17th June 

We are looking for volunteers for the 

following event at the Winnersh Summer 

Fete: 

Parent Tug of War? 

Ex-Pupil Tug of War? 

Please email the school office if you wish to 

volunteer. 

 

Can you help? Reception are in desperate need of spare clothing. Do you have any 

outgrown good condition uniform, socks, underwear, jogging bottoms or shoes?  

 

Reception would also love donations of clothes that can be used as spares for 

accidents and emergencies... or just messy play! We need a range of sizes from age 

3-6 years and clothes for both genders.  

 

Do you have any plastic bags, tissues or rubber gloves? EYFS are always grateful 

for these things!  

 

Thank you so much for your support! 
  
 

https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/nursery_eyfs/620306
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/reception_class_eyfs/620307
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/year_1_ks1/620230
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/year_2_ks1/620228
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/years_34_lower_ks2/620198
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/years_56_upper_ks2/620191
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/school_gallery/608522


 

  

Weekly Attendance  

Bear Cubs- 91.37% 

Brown Bear –94.39%    

Beaver – 99.25%  Winners 

Rabbit –95.24%  

Otter –98.14% 

Grey Wolf –93.51%  

Red Squirrel –95.05%   

Dormouse –97.54%  

Fox – 95.24%  

Wolverine –98.49%  

Hedgehog –94.29%  

Pine Marten – 98.1%  

 

Please ensure you call or email each day your 

child is absent. 

We spend a lot of time calling parents that have 

not called in to report an absence. Please ensure 

you report an absence before 9am.  

 

 

Lates 

Please ensure your 

children arrive to school 

on time. It can be very 

disruptive to the child 

and to the rest of the 

class.  

Thank you 



 

  

If you would like your child to 

star in next week’s newsletter, 

please email the school office. 

Superstars!  

Claire in (Year 4) and Ollie in (Year 2) would like to share 

their Gymnastics Awarded Level 10 skills badge. 

Well done!  

Listed below are a number of other resources relating to water safety: 

The Canal & River Trust - Canal & River Trust  

Slough Borough Council - A water safety video message following the tragic death of 

a local 20-year-old who died from cold water shock: https://youtu.be/y4njOkRBK4Q  

Royal National Lifeboat Institution - Float To Live – What To Do In An Emergency – 

RNLI 

 

https://canalrivertrust.org.uk/explorers
https://youtu.be/y4njOkRBK4Q
https://rnli.org/safety/float
https://rnli.org/safety/float


 

  



 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 


